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LETTER SOLICITING COMMENTS ON DEIS 
FROM INVOLVED AGENCIES 

Town Department of Planning & Environment 
August 23, 2019 



August 23, 2019 

Attn: Involved Agencies 

Re: The Preserve at Indian Hills Subdivision (File #D-17-005-P) 

0400-014.00-04.00-001.000 and 002.000 et al.

To Whom it May Concern: 

At their regular meeting held on August 21, 2019, by resolution, the Huntington Town Planning Board 

determined that the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for The Preserve at Indian Hills submitted to 

this office on July 23, 2019 is adequate in terms of scope and content for the purpose of commencing public 

review.  The SEQR Notice of Completion Form has been submitted for publication in the Environmental Notice 

Bulletin- Region 1 Notices. 

The DEIS for The Preserve at Indian Hills, dated July 2019, is on the enclosed flash drive.  A hard copy of 

the DEIS can be provided on request.  Additional enclosures include a copy of the Huntington Town Planning 

Board resolution, dated August 21, 2019, the Notice of Completion, the ENB SEQRA Notice Publication Form and 

Notice of Hearing.   

Please review the information and submit any comments that you have.  Comments on the DEIS will be 

accepted until October 18, 2019. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact this 

office at (631) 351-3196. 

Sincerely, 

Christian Granelli 

Planner 

For: Anthony J. Aloisio, AICP 

Director  

Enc. 

Cc: Michael J. Cahill, Trustee, Maude D. Roberg Revocable Living Trust 

Bruce Roberg, 2 Breeze Hill Road, Northport, NY 11768 

Michael L. McCarthy, Esq. 

Chic Voorhis, Nelson & Pope  

Paul Ehrlich, Chairman and Members of the Huntington Town Planning Board 

Colleen Walsh, Senior Planner 

Christian Granelli






